
- Corey Families​ - 
Welcome for the first time or welcome back to Corey 

Academy!  We are so excited that your family is part of our 

amazing community here.   This year our PTA Board is 

made up of teachers, administrators, parents, and family 

members who are all working toward the same goal – to 

make our school the best it can be for all students, staff and 

parents.  Every other month the PTA will host a program night that will include a PTA 

meeting in the cafeteria.  The programs are open to all Corey families, their friends, and 

neighbors so we hope you’ll make plans to attend these special nights.  Most of the dates are 

on the reverse side of this letter! 

Our Corey PTA serves as the ​ultimate support system​ to our school by coordinating projects 

and activities that benefit the students, teachers, and school.  For example, the PTA 

contributes up to $500 to a field trip for each grade, reimburses each teacher up to $75 for 

their out-of-pocket purchases toward their classrooms, provides many educational and fun 

programs, funds a $1,000 scholarship for an AISD senior, and hosts the fall carnival, 

concession stands at field day, holiday store, and many other activities throughout the year.   

No matter your particular situation, if you want to be a small or big part of PTA - ​we want 

you​!  If you have parents, neighbors, community members, etc. that want to support your 

child - we want them!  There is no involvement level too small, and I promise we will find a 

place for you.  Please take time to look over the volunteer form and fill it out online or return 

it in your child’s folder by ​September 6th​.  This is how you will receive volunteer 

opportunities in all of the various areas.   Make sure you go online and fill out your AISD 

volunteer application so you can attend your child’s class parties, field trips, etc. 

We will be doing our best this year to keep you informed of activities, news, events, and 

volunteer opportunities on our webpage located at ​www.coreypta.org​ - everything you need 

will be there.  For social media, be sure to like our Facebook page if you haven’t – ​Corey Cubs 

PTA​.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions or suggestions at 

susanfbrown@hotmail.com​  or 817-675-9496.  It’s a great time to be a Corey Cub! 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan Brown   

Corey Academy PTA President 

http://www.coreypta.org/
mailto:susanfbrown@hotmail.com

